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“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

In celebration of Older Americans Month, staff and residents of Stoddard Baptist Nursing Home 
(SBNH) and Stoddard Baptist Global Care (SBGC) participated in the D.C. Longevity Fun Run on 
Wednesday, May 26th. This city-wide, relay run was sponsored by Forest Hills of D.C. All of the nurs-
ing homes in the surrounding vicinity participated. Runners representing each participating nursing 
home had to run to the nearest nursing home facility and “pass the baton” to the next runner.  
 
The relay run began at Forest Hills of D.C. at 8:00 a.m. and ended back at the start with a handoff of 
the baton to the President of Forest Hills of D.C. Two participants from SBGC were:  
 
RESIDENT: Ms. Edna Grayson (101 years old), a pastor’s wife, “Your old girl”, is what she calls her-
self. She is a very sweet and very polite lady that always has a smile on her face. Always showing 
gratitude to the staff by saying, “Thank You.” She is well loved by her church members who send 
flowers and cards all the time.  
  
RUNNER: Mr. Giovani Mowatt was born and raised in the beautiful island of Jamaica. He attended 
Howard University after receiving an Athletic Scholarship in track and Field. He was the 2016 Jamai-
can Olympic Trial Champion over 1500 miles.  Mr. Mowatt now serves his community as a Clinical 
Dietitian as he truly believes that eating healthy, reducing stress and exercising are the best ways to 
live a long healthy life.  
  

In conclusion, the D.C. Longevity Fun Run was a motivated and successful event. 

D.C. LONGEVITY FUN RUN 

http://www.stoddardbaptisthome.com/donate.php


“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

D.C. Longevity Fun Ron continued 

Forming and maintaining profound, trustful and sustainable relationships 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

To make a donation, please visit:  
www.stoddardbaptistfoundation.org/donate.php 

Designation Numbers:  

9672 & 9673 

Designation Number:  

94544/74410 

Sharing success of programs with our communities in order to encourage confidence  

in sustaining repetitive support, growth and utilization of services 
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Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Forming and maintaining profound, trustful and sustainable relationships 

Stoddard Celebrates “National Skilled Nursing Care Week” 

Stoddard Baptist Nursing Home and Stoddard Baptist Global Care celebrated “National Skilled 
Nursing Care Week” during May 9-15, 2021. This year’s theme was: “Together Through the Sea-
sons”, which reflects the collaborative commitment of skilled nursing care facilities and their staff in 
providing compassionate care to their residents during this unprecedented time.   
 
Both facilities collaborated and planned a special virtual celebration on Monday, May 10th to honor 
our nursing home residents, as well as staff members who provide excellent quality of care. The oc-
casion included a virtual guest appearance and greetings from Councilmember Brianne K. Nadeau 
of Ward 1. The event concluded with a cookout with good food, fun and fellowship. 

Stoddard Celebrates “National Nurses Week” 

“National Nurses Week” was celebrated during May 6-12. 
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Forming and maintaining profound, trustful and sustainable relationships 

Board Corner 

In  
Loving  

Memory 

Dr. Barbara Talbert Jackson 

December 25, 1937   -   May 30, 2021 

Board members, staff and residents honor the memory and contributions of Dr. Barbara T. Jackson, 
former Chairperson of Stoddard Baptist Nursing Home (SBNH) Board. Dr. Jackson served as a faithful 
Board Member of SBNH since 1982 and remained diligently active until her retirement on July 28, 2020.  
 
Dr. Jackson was educated in the District of Columbia and graduated from Dunbar High School and also 
D.C. Teachers College. She became an elementary school principal, a regional superintendent, an  
interim vice superintendent in the District and retired as a tenured professor at Bowie State University. 
Dr. Jackson was also a lifelong member of the Gethsemane Baptist Church in Washington, D.C. 
 
Dr. Jackson is known for being firm, fair and for her fashionable flair! She will be greatly missed with much 
appreciation for her time, dedication and commitment to Stoddard and its mission. 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

Thank You to Pastors for Our Weekly “Prayer for the World” 

Board Members and Staff extends a hearty thank you to the following Pastors who led the weekly 
“Prayer for the World” on Wednesdays during the months of April, May and June, which is hosted 

by Rev. Jesse J. Jackson, Chaplain. 

APRIL 

Rev. Carlos A. Younger 
Freedom Baptist Church 

Rev. Betsy Byrd 
Community Bible Baptist Church 

Rev. Leslie Taylor 
St. John’s Baptist Church 

Rev. Christopher McCollough 
Amazing Grace Church 

MAY 

 Min. Charmeka Parris 
New Bethany Baptist Church 

Rev. Betsy Byrd 
Community Bible Baptist Church 

Rev. Sineta Robertson 
Community Bible Baptist Church  

JUNE 

Rev. Angelo Sullivan 
The New Macedonia Baptist Church 

Pastor Priscilla Ousley 
Mt. Carmel Freewill Baptist Church 

Pastor Joseph Canty 
Mt. Sinai Holy House of Prayer  

Baptist Church 

Rev. Easter Leverette 
Shady Grove Baptist Church 

Rev. Martin Greenwood, Sr. 
Fort Foote Baptist Church  
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Marigold Activity Highlight 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Mr. Warren Young, Resident, instructs two Marigold Employees on the mastery of chess. 

The Professor and His Students 
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Forming and maintaining profound, trustful and sustainable relationships 

Board Corner continued 

The following Board Members celebrated their birthday during the second quarter of 2021: 

Mr. Bobby Mills  

April 28th 

Rev. Thomas Henderson  

June 23rd 

Ms. Barbara Shaw  

June 24th 

Stoddard Baptist Home Foundation’s Annual Meeting 
 

Theme: “Hands United In Christian Service” - Romans 8:28 

Stoddard Baptist Home Foundation, Inc. held its virtual Annual Meeting on Wednesday, May 26th. The 
purpose of the annual meeting is to share the organization’s history, vision and annual goals within its 
mission “to form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. It also serves to  
affirm newly appointed members of the Board. 
 
The guest preacher for the occasion was Dr. DeForest B. Soaries, Jr., Senior Pastor of First Baptist 
Church of Lincoln Gardens located in Somerset, New Jersey. The Presiding Officer for the program was 
Mrs. Barbara J. Shaw, Vice Chairperson, Stoddard Baptist Nursing Home. Thank you to all of our pro-
gram participants and congratulations to all board members that were re-confirmed during this annual 
occasion. 

Thank You For Your Continued Support! 
Dr. DeForest B. Soaries, Jr. 



The CECA Foundation was established to celebrate caregiver excellence, and promote quality patient care 
by providing healthcare institutions with the funding, tools and best practices to recognize their outstanding 
caregivers. Stoddard is honored to have the CECA Foundation as a partner in our mission. 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 
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people thrive in their place of community 

May - Deborah Rodway 
Unit Clerk 

June - Sudi Rodway 
Assistant Director of Therapeutic Recreation 

SBNH CECA Award Winners - April, May and June 2021 

April - Kadie Kamara 
Certified Nursing Assistant 

HIGHLIGHTS at STODDARD BAPTIST GLOBAL CARE cont. 
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Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

Residents enjoyed homemade pies, which were distributed on all of the units. 

“Try Your Luck” was game time on wheels for winning prizes 
and/or  getting  snacks. The Therapeutic Activities Staff went 
on all of the units asking residents questions related to the 
Spring season. This was a  great stimulation activity and the  
residents were excited to answer the questions.   
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HIGHLIGHTS at STODDARD BAPTIST GLOBAL CARE 

Bloomingdale’s Party on Unit One Blue 

In honor of Mother’s Day, staff  
members joyfully delivered  

flowers to residents. 

Donuts Day 

SBGC CECA Award Winners - April, May and June 2021 
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June - Priscilla Williams 
Licensed Practical Nurse 

April - Beatrice Small 
Transportation Aide 

May - Lisa Jones 
Unit Clerk 
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HIGHLIGHTS at STODDARD BAPTIST NURSING HOME 

The Annual Art Show displayed  
artwork created by the residents 

and was voted on for winning  
selections by the staff. 

Annual 

Art Show 

HIGHLIGHTS at STODDARD BAPTIST NURSING HOME cont. 
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PPE Fashion Show during National Skilled Nursing Care Week. 

Certified Nursing Assistants were celebrated during National Nursing Assistants Week (June 17-24). 


